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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs Finocchiaro to the Minister for Territory Families 
 
 

Child abuse hotline – Refer WQ 443 
 
Of the recently provided answers to Written Question No.443 on calls 
received on the NT Child Abuse Hotline - 1800 700 250: 
 
Of the 21,293 calls received since 1 January 2018 (to end of September 
2018), please advise the following: 

 
1. What portion of these calls were made from callers outside of the 

Northern Territory but from other Australian jurisdictions? Please define 

by Australian State and Territory  

 

2. What portion of these calls were made from callers calling from outside 

of Australia? 

 

3. What portion of these calls were made by callers from the following 

areasi: 

o Darwin 

o Palmerston 

o Katherine 

o Tennant Creek 

o Nhulunbuy 

o Alice Springs  

 
4. What portion of these calls were in relation to incidents (or alleged 

incidents) in the following areas: 

o Darwin 

o Palmerston 

o Katherine 

o Tennant Creek 

o Nhulunbuy 

o Alice Springs  

 
5. Please advise the operating budget for the Child Abuse Hotline for the 

following financial years: 

o 2016-2017 

o 2015-2016 

o 2017-2018 

 

                                                 


